HU 1611 – E Mail

From: FRAMEWORK, Leadprovider (NHS ENGLAND & NHS IMPROVEMENT - X24)

Sent: 07 September 2018 14:00

To: MITCHELL, John (NHS NORTH EAST LINCOLNSHIRE CCG)

Subject: RE: LPF Support Team

Dear John,

Thank you for your reply.

We would support this in principle as the new Health Systems Support Framework does not mandate that all primary care IT/ GPIT is procured through it.

However, there is a national directive that all IT is delivered at scale which your proposal supports by integrating GPIT with community provider IT and also with the Out of Scope.

The GPIT elements of the procurement would need to be compliant with the GPIT Operating Model and Addendum (the latter includes a template service specification). Please find these documents available on the NHS England website via this link-

https://www.england.nhs.uk/digitaltechnology/digital-primary-care/addendum-gp-it-operating-model/

Please let us know if you require any further details.

Kind regards,

LPF team

From: MITCHELL, John (NHS NORTH EAST LINCOLNSHIRE CCG)

Sent: 05 September 2018 17:59

To: FRAMEWORK, LeadProvider (NHS ENGLAND)

Subject: RE: LPF Support Team

ΗΙ

I'll confirm contract values when I'm next back in the office.

Given our focus on 'The place' and cross organisational working in an ideal world within each CCG locality, we would look to align:

Out of Scope

• Primary Care and Community Provider IT

Would you have any issues with this? Many thanks John M

From: FRAMEWORK, LeadProvider (NHS ENGLAND)

Sent: 04 September 2018 14:02

To: MITCHELL, John (NHS NORTH EAST LINCOLNSHIRE CCG)

Subject: RE: LPF Support Team

Dear John,

Thank you for your email.

Will you also please confirm the value of the service, split by the amount for both Primary Care and out IT?

In addition, will you also confirm which route to market you were considering, whether this is by OJEU or Direct Award?

We look forward to your reply.

Kind regards,

LPF team

From: MITCHELL, John (NHS NORTH EAST LINCOLNSHIRE CCG)

Sent: 30 August 2018 17:50

To: FRAMEWORK, LeadProvider (NHS ENGLAND)

Subject: RE: LPF Support Team

Hi

We have received confirmation of an early exit price from our current LPF suppliers for Primary Care & Out IT services.

We are looking to replace the service with other (non-LPF) providers and I just need final clarity from NHSE that they will support this given our local strategic place based care strategy.

Many thanks John M

From: FRAMEWORK, LeadProvider (NHS ENGLAND)

Sent: 30 August 2018 15:39

To: MITCHELL, John (NHS NORTH EAST LINCOLNSHIRE CCG)

Subject: RE: LPF Support Team

Dear John,

Will you please be able to confirm the details of the query? So that we can put you in touch with the correct person to assist.

Kind regards,

LPF team.

From: MITCHELL, John (NHS NORTH EAST LINCOLNSHIRE CCG)

Sent: 30 August 2018 15:12

To: FRAMEWORK, LeadProvider (NHS ENGLAND)

Subject: RE: LPF Support Team

Hi all

Do you have a contact number you can share with me please?

Many thanks John M

John Mitchell

Associate Director of IT (for the CCG's across the Humber)

 ${\it Comprising; North\ East\ Lincolnshire\ CCG,\ North\ Lincolnshire\ CCG,\ East\ Riding\ of\ Yorkshire\ CCG,\ and\ Comprising;}$

NHS Hull CCG

Mob: s40(2)

Email: John.Mitchell1@nhs.net